
 

 

Dear Teacher, 

 

Thank you for your interest in poison prevention teaching materials. Children younger than six years 

of age are most often the victims of accidental poisoning.  

 

The Wisconsin Poison Center, a program of Children’s Wisconsin, has prevention programs for all 

ages. We apologize that we cannot accommodate all requests for presentations. For your 

convenience, you can download all the necessary teaching materials including: objectives, 

curriculum, poison fact sheet, curriculum evaluation and activity sheets from our website at 

https://www.wisconsinpoison.org/Poison-Home/Educators . You can use the information to promote 

poison safety. We have also included a letter to parents on the website. Please copy this and send it 

home to parents, so they are aware that their child has been studying poison safety. You may also 

want to use the information in a school newsletter.  

 

If you are interested in providing Mr. Yuk stickers or magnets to your students, please go to our 

website at www.wisconsinpoison.org and order here: https://store.maxishare.com/wisconsin-

organizations-and-agencies-c37.aspx  . Please allow 4 to 6 weeks for delivery.  

 

You may download any of the materials for distribution. Please encourage other teachers to visit the 

site too! For a wide variety of poison information please browse our website at 

www.wisconsinpoison.org  or call our toll-free number at 1-800-222-1222. Together, we can prevent 

poisonings in children.  

 

Thank you,  
Wisconsin Poison Center,  
Outreach Coordinator 

https://www.wisconsinpoison.org/Poison-Home/Educators
http://www.wisconsinpoison.org/
https://store.maxishare.com/wisconsin-organizations-and-agencies-c37.aspx
https://store.maxishare.com/wisconsin-organizations-and-agencies-c37.aspx
http://www.wisconsinpoison.org/

